

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

November 4, 2022

Abay Gebrey

Menderen Gebreisadik

Atnafu Yeshidagne Fasika, Inc

510 Snelling Ave N St. Paul, MN 55104

VIA EMAIL: Atnafu2001@gmail.com VIA MAIL

Re: Appeal for Property at 510 Snelling Avenue North

Dear Interested Parties:

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on November 1, 2022, Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond laid the matter over to Legislative Hearing on **Tuesday, December 6** 2022 at 1:30 p.m. in room 330 City Hall/Courthouse to discuss preliminary work plan.

By no later than close of business Friday, December 2, 2022 please submit a work plan including timeline for addressing items in the October 17 orders as well as any deadlines for applications for potential funding sources to me at Joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us or they can be dropped off in our office Monday through Friday between 8 am and 4 pm.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585.

Sincerely,

/s/

Joanna Zimny Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant

c:

Fire Supervisors

Laura Huseby – Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Inspector Alec Armon, armon@hamlinemidway.org

Sarah O'Brien, HMC, <u>Director@hamlinemidway.org</u>

Ben Johnson, NDC, <u>bjohnson@ndc-mn.org</u>

